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Term 4 Week 2                             20th October, 2017 

The month of October is dedicated to the Most Holy 

Rosary. This is primarily because the liturgical feast 

of Our Lady of the Rosary is celebrated annually on 

October 7th. It was instituted to honour the Blessed 

Virgin Mary in gratitude for the protection that she 

gives the Church in answer to the praying of the 

Rosary by the faithful. 

Hail Mary full of Grace,  

the Lord is with thee.  

Blessed are thou among women 

and blessed is the fruit of thy womb Jesus.  

Holy Mary, Mother of God,  

pray for us sinners now  

and at the hour of our death. 

Amen. 

 

Year 1 Family/Parish Mass  
Our Family/Parish Mass will be 

celebrated this Sunday, 22nd October, 

at 9.30am. All families, especially Year 

1, are welcome. Mass will be followed 

by morning tea in the Parish House.  

 

Shade Structure-  

Bottom Playground 

The repairs to our shade structure 

are due to commence this coming 

Monday, 23rd October. We ask 

that upon arrival at school on 

Monday morning, children please move directly to 

their classrooms. This is due to workman being on 

the bottom playground throughout the morning 

carrying out shade structure repairs. Your support 

with this matter is greatly appreciated.  

 

Families Leaving OLOL after 2017 

In order to plan for next year, would 

you please notify the school and 

complete a leaving form (available in 

the office) if your child does not 

require a place for 2018.  New families coming into 

the area are currently seeking to enrol in 2018. 

Year 6 Spelling Bee 

Congratulations to all the Year 6 

students who participated in the Spelling 

Bee. The finals were held last 

Wednesday.  

The seven finalists were: 

Ella Fernandez, Michael Damiano, Darcy 

McCorkell, Chloe Hallal, Ella McGirr, Alexandra 

Milne and Olivia DeCelis 

 

Congratulations 

to Chloe Hallal 

who is our Year 

6 Spelling Bee 

Champion for 

2017. 

Well Done! 

 

School Fees 

Please finalise your 2017 school fees promptly.  

Overdue school fees will be transferred to the 

Catholic Education Office. Your attention to this 

matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

New School Phone Number 

Our Lady of Lourdes new main phone number is 

now 8841 3700. This replaces 9639 4172, however, 

this number will continue to work for the next few 

months.  We encourage parents to begin to use the 

new number. 
 

Library Helpers 

Desperate librarian needs parents who are be able to 

help with book covering.  

 

OLOL Cricket 
Last Monday, Our Lady of Lourdes Cricket Team 

played a round 3 match with St Michael's Baulkham 

Hills. Unfortunately, OLOL lost in what was a high 

scoring and entertaining match that produced some 

wonderful cricketing 

moments.  

Congratulations to all 

members of the 2017 

OLOL Cricket Team 

on playing so well in 

each match throughout 

this year.  
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UNSW Mathematics Assessment 

Last term, some of our students took part in the 

University of NSW Mathematics Assessment. 

Congratulations to all who participated. Some of the 

wonderful results were: 
 

Certificate of Merit 

Year 3    Year 4 

Lara Alam    Milana Pivcevic 

Jaden De Guzman  Alexa Lucas    

Jack McMillan     Antonia Baranowski 

    Samuel Polley 
 

Year 5    Year 6 

Elias Tannous   Stephen Antivilo 

Mia Bermudez   Kyle Filipino 

Sean Fernandes   Dylan Gava 

Joshua Hasham   Ben Psaltis   

Portia Lucas   Katherine Saab 

Lauren McQuaid  Abigail Scully 

Olivia Nesci   Jack Smith 

Connor Urquhart  Elle Younes 
 

Certificate of Credit 

Year 3    Year 4 

Noah Ranola   Benjamin Hyde 

Isla Attard    Georgia Thompson 

Zach Gava    Joshua Cetinic 

Benjamin Hasham  Lauren McGirr 

Jasper King   Noah Coorey 

Emma Kouros   Benjamin Gontarczyk 

Elliot Lines   Orlando Lau 

Emma McMillan  Elise Sturdy 

    Jessica Truong 
 

Year 5    Year 6 

Liam Fernandez   Jessica Abrahams 

Tiara Godakanda  Marcus Attard 

Jack Gontarczyk   Jonathan Denmark 

Joshua Han   Ella Fernandez 

Roy Rankin   Ainslie McNally 

Maddison Starkey  Bailey Wilkinson 

Samuel Waring    
 

Certificate of Distinction 

Year 3    Year 4 

Alex Wang   Matthew Schiller 

Matthew Wybrow  Ryan Schiller 

    Rafael Rebaza    
 

Year 5     

Caitlin Alam 

Mason Newton 

Kwadjo Obuobisa-Nyampong 

Rhecha Pathak 

Matthew Tween   
 

Certificate of High Distinction 

Year 4 

Isaac Chevalier 

Money for the School Office 

Please ensure any money sent with your child in an 

envelope is clearly marked with the following 

details: 

§ Name of the student 

§ Class 

§ Name of activity or event 

§ Amount in the envelope.   

We have been receiving envelopes with no details 

and this presents problems with receipting. 

Also, please note that ALL MONIES must go 

through the class teacher and not handed in at the 

office. 

 

Uniform Shop is now on the QKR App 

We are now using the QKR app for all online 

uniform orders. 

Please follow all instructions on the flyer attached to 

download the app and set up your account. 

Delivery is every Tuesday and Friday during the 

school term and orders must be placed by  4pm 

Monday and Thursday for delivery the next day. 
 

Try on samples are at the school for your 

convenience. Please try on the sizes before ordering 

to avoid disappointment. 

Please choose carefully as we do not refund if you 

simply change your mind or make a wrong selection. 

However, we gladly exchange. Returned 

merchandise MUST be in its original condition and 

accompanied by proof of purchase otherwise the 

exchange will not be honoured. 

If you have any enquires please email 

Elle elle@ozfashions.com.au 

(please see attachment for instructions to download 

app). 

 
 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

Sat 21st First Eucharist Enrolment Mass 

Sun 22nd Parish/Family Mass Year 1 

First Eucharist Enrolment Mass 

Tues 24th 6.30pm Years 5 and 6 Personal 

Development Parent Information 

Evening 

Wed 25th 3S Reconciliation 

Thurs 26th 9.30am Mass Kinder and Year 1 

Fri 27th Yr 2 Tramway Museum Excursion 

Tues 31st 2.20pm K-6 Assembly Year 2 

November 

Wed 1st 

 

All Saints Day 

9.30am Mass K-6 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au









